September 2019
Dear Parent and Students:
I would like to take this time to welcome you and your child to Summit Hill Junior High.  I hope that your summer was enjoyable.  I am very excited about the 2019/20 school year.  I will be your child's Math teacher and I am located in Room 218.
In my philosophy of teaching, I want your child to enjoy the learning process.  I want them to develop their own motivation for learning and I hope to do my best to encourage your child to succeed in their attempts to learn.  I believe modeling is the most powerful way to affect your child’s learning.
If you need to meet with me, please make an appointment for before or after school or during my plan/PLC time of 7:53AM to 8:33AM or 1:37PM to 2:17PM.  I can also be reached at my email address: rfurmanek@summithill.org.  I will gladly meet with you to discuss schoolwork or anything else pertaining to your child.
[bookmark: _GoBack]	Please take some time to review with your child the Guide to Room 218 and the 8th grade Math Curriculum Overview. Both can also be found under the download section of my webpage.  Also included there are two forms that need to be returned.  One form is to sign when you have reviewed the Guide to Room 218.  The second form is comprised of three questions I would like you to answer about your child.  These questions are a chance for you to inform me about any pertinent information you would like me to have about your child.  Have your child return these questions and the signed form that says you have reviewed the Guide to Room 218 by Monday, September 9th  
					Many thanks for your continued support,
					Mrs. Furmanek

